
 
PLUM Report 

 

Next Meeting scheduled for September 13, 2021  

(our regularly scheduled meeting on September 7, 2021  is rescheduled to September 13, 2021  
to accommodate the Jewish holiday, Rosh Hashanah) 
 
We’ve invited: 
 
Bill Przylucki (prez-ecky) to speak on the Mello Act, which seeks to Preserve and expand 
affordable housing in coastal zones. It was passed at the state level but requires a local 
ordinance to implement. 
 
Mary Hruska to represent the calculations her former Sub-committee (Community Plan) 
Put together on population/housing in regards to up-zoning. There are also 2 motions that 
passed that I’ve asked her to reexplain to the committee and stakeholders.  
 
 


